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printed on demand. Paperback. 134 pages. Dimensions: 9.6in. x
7.4in. x 0.6in.This historic book may have numerous typos and
missing text. Purchasers can download a free scanned copy of
the original book (without typos) from the publisher. Not
indexed. Not illustrated. 1920 Excerpt: . . . quite brittle and
opaque. (4) 8 Sulphur or milk of sulphur. S sulphur is obtained
as a white powder when hydrochloric acid acts on a solution
containing calcium polysulphides, or when sulphur is
precipitated by passing sulphuretted hydrogen into an oxidising
agent. The properties of the allotropic modifications of sulphur
are shown in the following table: Sulphur is used in the
manufacture of matches, gunpowder, dyestuffs, for the
production of sulphur dioxide for bleaching wool and for the
manufacture of sulphuric acid. All the forms of sulphur burn in
oxygen or air, with the production of sulphur dioxide. Milk of
sulphur is used in pharmacy. Sulphuretted hydrogen, hydrogen
sulphide or hydrosulphuric acid, H2S. Preparation. Sulphuretted
hydrogen is formed in small quantities when a stream of
hydrogen is passed through boiling sulphur. Pure sulphuretted
hydrogen is made by gently heating strong hydrochloric acid
with antimony sulphide. Sb2S3...
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